
  

 

POLICE INVESTIGATE ASSAULT ON SCHOOL POLICE OFFICER AT LINCOLN 
HIGH SCHOOL 

The San Diego Police Department’s Southeastern Division Detectives are investigating 
the assault of a School Police Officer at Lincoln High School. 

On February 26, 2016, at 1208 hours, the San Diego Police Department responded to 
an urgent request for assistance from the San Diego Unified School District Police 
Department at Lincoln High School.   

Two arrests have been made for the assault on the School Police Officer and more 
arrests are expected in the near future.  Video evidence have been reviewed and once the 
investigation is completed, it, along with all evidence will be turned over to the District 
Attorney’s Office for review.  

The District Attorney’s Office will carefully review all of the evidence available, 
including video evidence. According to the District Attorney’s Office, the potential release 
of any video evidence is dependent on the type of charges and how juvenile law applies to 
those potential charges. 

Anyone with information related to this case is urged to call the SDPD Southeastern 
Division at 619-527-3500, San Diego Police Non-Emergency Number at 619-531-2000, or 
if you wish to remain anonymous, Crime Stoppers at 888-580-8477. 

Both suspects arrested are juveniles and their names are being withheld.  This 
investigation is ongoing.   

No interviews or further comments will be given at this time.   
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